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MISSION STATEMENT  

FLC is an inclusive school community dedicated to providing a diverse student body with a rigorous 

and culturally-responsive education that prepares students with the professional and social skills they 

need to be outstanding community members of the city, nation, and world. 

 

 
July 16, 2021 

 

Dear FLC Families, 

 

As we put the events of the last year behind us and move forward with our plans for a full in-person return 

to school next year, it is more important than ever to reconnect with each other and define what it means 

to be part of the FLC community.  Every community, no matter how big or small, functions under a set of 

core values that refer to the shared beliefs of that community and serve to set the expectations for social 

standards and how others should be treated. As a result of our Middle State Accreditation study, FLC 

identified a need to revisit our mission statement and created the following new mission: FLC is an 

inclusive school community dedicated to providing a diverse student body with a rigorous and culturally-

responsive education that prepares students with the professional and social skills they need to be outstanding 

community members of the city, nation, and world. In developing the new mission we identified our four core 

values which are: Truth, Honor, Mercy, and Justice.   

 

During the months of July and August we would like to identify students who are interested in becoming  

Student Ambassadors at FLC.  Our Student Ambassadors will be a group of highly-productive 

individuals dedicated to promoting spirit, pride and tradition at FLC.  Ambassadors will serve as official 

student representatives of FLC and also serve as a student public relations arm for the school at various 

events. Student Ambassadors will strive to promote the growth and expansion of FLC, encourage 

participation in campus life, as well as instill spirit and pride by educating the campus community and 

external stakeholders about FLC.  The Franklin Learning Center Student Ambassadors will be 

representatives of the entire student body comprising a variety of experiences and backgrounds. 

 

Beginning in August, we will invite interested students to help us to explore these core values and define 

what they look like and sound like at FLC. Through a series of in person video interviews and 

discussions, students will have the opportunity to share their thoughts on our core values and help drive 

the vision of how we will establish them, school-wide, at FLC.  If you would like to be an FLC 

Ambassador, work on this project and want to contribute to the development of our new shared culture, 

please email Ms. Lee at nlee@philasd.org and Mr. Guidice at amguidice@philasd.org, and we will be in 

contact with you with additional dates and details.   

 

This is open to all students, including incoming Freshmen! 

 

 

Have an amazing summer! 

 

 

 

The FLC  
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